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March 13, 2023 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:  Docket No. DE 20-161 
 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy  
 2020 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan  

Request for Extension of Time to Respond to Record Requests  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (the “Company”) 
submits this letter in response to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s March 10, 
2023 procedural order directing the Company to file its responses to three record requests by close 
of business on March 17, 2023.  
 
 The Company is diligently preparing its responses to the record requests.  However, due to 
a winter storm predicted to impact the Company’s service territory, a Level 3 Emergency Response 
Plan (“ERP”) Event has been declared beginning at 10 p.m. tonight, March 13, 2023.  As a result, 
the key personnel responsible for preparing responses to the record requests will be on “storm 
duty;” storm duty is currently anticipated to last most of this week.  The Company will make every 
effort to file its responses to the record requests as soon as possible; however, due to this 
anticipated severe weather event, the Company respectfully requests a two-business day extension 
of time to file its responses until close of business on Tuesday, March 21, 2023.  This is still five 
(5) weeks prior to the next hearing date in this matter. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you.  

 
       Sincerely, 
        

 
     Jessica Buno Ralston  

 
 
cc: Service List, Docket DE 20-161 
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